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Stockwell News 

 

Thank you and Best Wishes! 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Thank you for all your support throughout the year for our 
lovely school.  I have had a very enjoyable year watching 
your children grow and prosper.  Our success as an academy 
would not be possible without the strong partnership we have 
forged with you and your children.  Together we can achieve 
anything we wish to! 

It has been a particularly great Christmas, with lots of       
concerts and Nativities that have showcased your children’s 
many talents.   

On behalf of all the staff and governors I would like to thank 
you for all the cards and gifts.  May we wish you a very    
merry Christmas and a happy new year. 

See you in 2018! 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
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A Few Reminders 

School starts at 8.40am.  All pupils should be in class by 8.40am.  The doors will close at 8.40am 
promptly. Anyone arriving after this time will need to go through the office entrance and sign your 
child in late! 

Can all Parents / Carers please use the footpaths provided when entering the academy site.  Using 
the car park as a cut through could put yourselves and others in danger.   

We will also not tolerate parents/carers being abusive to any member of staff whilst they are       
carrying out duties for the academy! 

The weather is very cold at the moment. Please encourage your children to wear weather            
appropriate clothing for school. 

We appreciate your continued support with these matters. 

SEND Reviews 

Thank you all so much for your support and attendance at the recent SEND reviews.  We received 
lots of positive comments about the new ‘Pupil Passports’ which are now up and running in every 
classroom! 

Miss Kilby 

Lunch Money 

It is with regret that I have to remind parents/carers again about paying lunch money.  We are 
having an increasing number of  pupils that do not bring their lunch money with them either on 
the day or in advance.  If your child is down for a school meal and does not bring their lunch 
money with them, you will be contacted by the school and asked to bring it in or provide a 
packed lunch.  

If lunch money arrears are not paid, you will be contacted by the Legal Department.  The 
school is unable to sustain these arrears. 

Please make sure you keep up to date with your child’s lunch money payments. 

Year groups 3-6 currently only pay 50p per day for school meals. 

Thank you for your support. 

mailto:admin@stockwell.hull.sch.uk
http://www.stockwell.hull.sch.uk


 

 
A: Stockwell Academy, Dodswell Grove, Greatfield Estate, Hull, HU9 5HY 
T: 01482 782122 
E: admin@stockwell.hull.sch.uk 
W: www.stockwell.hull.sch.uk 
Principal: Mr C J Coulter          

Attendance 

Attendance improved slightly last week.  Absences are due to holidays and still due to illnesses causing a fall in attendance. As long as 
your child has not been sick or has diarrhoea, they are able to come to school.  Parents are welcome to come into school throughout 
the day to administer medication if this is required.  Please encourage your child to attend school wherever possible.  Thank you to all 
parents who get their children into school.  Advice leaflets “Should my child go to school today” are available from the school.   

Attendance for the year so far is 95%. 

This week’s attendance is 96.2% 

Attendance is really important to ensure pupils get the best out of their education.   

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 20th December 2017—School closes at 3pm for the Christmas Break 

Tuesday 9th January 2017— School reopens to pupils 

Tuesday 16th January 2018—After School Club starts for Years 2-3 

Wednesday 17th January 2018—After School Club starts for Years 4,5 & 6 

 

Friday 9th February 2018—School closes for the half term break 

 

 

 

 

The academy works closely with Humberside Police Safer Schools Partnership, Joint Protocol Police and 
Schools.  The aim of the partnership is to ensure that all young people, staff, parents and visitors to our acad-
emy have a safe environment in which to study, work and visit and where young people can be encouraged to 
develop their full potential.   

We would like to thank al parents who have supported us and encouraged their child to follow the guidelines 
and rules set by the academy. 

Parents / Carers are not permitted to enter the car park at any times of the day unless alternative 
arrangements have been made with the academy.  You must leave your car on the road outside of 
the academy and not on the grass verges.  We are working closely with the parking enforcement 
section at Hull City Council and they are currently monitoring the parking outside of school!  
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